
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
September 14, 2017 

10:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Health and Technology 
 
FROM: Aumua Amata Coleman Radewagen, Chairman 
 
DATE: Thursday, September 7, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Health and Technology will meet for a 
hearing titled, “Tech Talks: How SBA Entrepreneurial Development Programs Have Evolved 
with Technology.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Thursday, September 
14, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
The hearing will examine how the Small Business Administration’s Entrepreneurial 
Development programs have adapted their training and counseling programs to reflect the 
market’s increased reliance on technology. This hearing will highlight the ways in which 
Entrepreneurial Development centers and programs have not only incorporated varying levels of 
technological training into their programs, but also how centers are employing technology 
administratively to increase services to their clients.   
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, September 11, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Maggie Moore, Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821.  
 


